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Re: City Council Meeting September 21, 2020, Agenda Item Number I 5 -

Proposed Ordinance Creating a Community Police Oversight Commission 

("CPOC") and Independent Police Auditor ("IP A") 

Dear Mayor Tomek, Vice Mayor Hampton, and Members of the City Council: 

This letter addresses the proposed ordinance creating a CPOC and IPA, agenda 

number 15 for the City Council meeting on September 21, 2020. I would 

appreciate your review and consideration of the concerns expressed below related 

to the proposed ordinance. 

As we have all heard through comments and letters at public meetings, 

independence, transparency, and accountability are paramount to the public in 

creating civilian oversight of the Pasadena Police Department ("PPD"). I am 

certain you are striving for the best possible oversight available to the City at this 

time. While it may not be possible to resolve all of the issues discussed below 

without a charter amendment, I believe most of the issues can and should be 

resolved before any ordinance is approved. The ordinance, as currently drafted, 

tilts too far toward the interests of law enforcement at the expense of 

independence, transparency, and accountability. 
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